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This is the 38th edition of the newsletter that keeps you up to date with the progress of the Germany Beck
junction works on the A19 in Fulford.

During the past two weeks we have been continuing the brickwork walls to the retaining wall parapets and
have commenced the foundation blocks to the boundary walls of the property adjacent to the A19.
Elsewhere we have been preparing for surfacing to recommence next week.

Works have been slow whilst we wait for the completion of the gas diversion on the A19. Once complete

work will pick up pace again.

During the next 2 weeks we will be -

e Continuing the brickwork boundary walls adjacent to the A19
e Preparing carriageway and footpaths for surfacing.

e Surfacing all available footpaths and carriageway to the spine road
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